
 

   
 

30 January 2025 

File Ref: IRC-7664 
James 
fyi-request-29520-c9671e0f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe James 
 
Thank you for your email dated 11 December 2024 to Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington 
City Council (the Council) requesting the following information: 
 
• All texts and emails if any, between Mayor Tory Whanau and any Green Party MP since 

taking office. 
• All texts and emails if any between Nadine Walker and any Green Party MP since 

becoming Mayor Whanau's chief of staff. 
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).  
 
The Council has partly granted your request for information. Where redactions are necessary 
or information withheld, a reason and appropriate grounds under the Act will be provided. 
 
However, I do need a little more time to finalise the response. I anticipate a response to be 
sent to you by 20 February 2024, if not sooner. 
 
You have the right, by way of complaint under section 28(1) of the LGOIMA, to request an 
investigation and review of the Council’s decision by the Ombudsman. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 
802 602.  
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
Asha Harry 
Official Information & Privacy  
Wellington City Council 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.legislation.govt.nz%2Fact%2Fpublic%2F1987%2F0174%2Flatest%2FDLM122242.html&data=05%7C02%7CAssurance%40wcc.govt.nz%7C08804f012ee141bb1d4708dc206510b1%7Cf187ad074f704d719a80dfb0191578ae%7C0%7C0%7C638420865657368177%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wCk9wzekxIZ0JUV9WXzaz7%2FMvnQmjPhOvQfdz6mYE%2Bw%3D&reserved=0
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